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Being a nursing student isn't easy and we
get reminded of that with each new
assignment we're handed. However, we don't
have to go through all that hard work and
stress alone! We hope to provide some
insight to our fellow nursing students to help
keep them afloat in the sea of learning. If
you have a tip that has helped get you
through nursing school, we would LOVE to
hear it!

WE NEED YOU!

NURSING SCHOOL
SURVIVAL GUIDE

CONVENTION UPDATE

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

We are searching for some of our current
nursing students to provide their nursing tips
for our new column "Nursing School Survival
Guide." 

Fill out the form linked below to be featured
in USNA's monthly Newsletter!

"TO KNOW EVEN ONE LIFE HAS
BREATHED EASIER BECAUSE YOU

HAVE LIVED. THIS IS TO HAVE
SUCCEEDED."

- R A L P H  W A L D O  E M E R E S O N

NSNA 41ST MIDYEAR
CONFERENCE

NSNA ONLINE
WORKSHOP
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We are so excited to announce that the
2024 USNA Annual Convention will be
held at the Salt Lake Community
College Campus this year! It will be
held on

C O N V E N T I O N
 U P D A T E !

N U R S I N G  S C H O O L  S U R V I V A L  G U I D E

FEBRUARY 10, 2024

H T T P S : / / F O R M S . G L E / Q 3 J 8 P N M W G M D P 6 Q P S A
U S E  T H I S  L I N K  T O  S U B M I T  Y O U R  T I P !

The number one thing that has helped me get
through nursing school is taking the information
we learn in bit by bit. Rather than trying to
digest all of the information at once, I break it
down and learn each concept one step at a
time. It makes studying way more manageable
and allows me to build on the information I
learned prior.

Macie Ostmann
Southern Utah University



As we prepare to enter the fall semester, I want to
get us off to a good start with a virtual Image of
Nursing workshop focusing on our professional
composure/comportment--thinking, feeling and acting
like a professional nurse. Nursing school is where it
all starts and although we all want to be professional,
this concept is not always easy to explain. Weaving
professional behavior into the very fabric of our
education is essential both in the classroom,
simulation lab and clinical area. Join me and your
fellow nursing students as we engage in rich
discussion and explore, "Keeping it Professional."
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RESOURCES C O L L E G E  S Y M B O L S  |  S L C C .  ( N . D . ) .
H T T P S : / / I . S L C C . E D U / I N S T I T U T I O N A L M A R K E T I N G / B R A N D I N G - G U I D E L I N E S / L O G O . A S P X
N S N A .  ( N . D . ) .  N S N A .  H T T P S : / / W W W . N S N A . O R G /
W I K I P E D I A  C O N T R I B U T O R S .  ( 2 0 2 3 ) .  R A L P H  W A L D O  E M E R S O N .  W I K I P E D I A .
H T T P S : / / E N . W I K I P E D I A . O R G / W I K I / R A L P H _ W A L D O _ E M E R S O N

B E Y O N D  T H E  S C R U B S :  K E E P I N G  I T
P R O F E S S I O N A L
O N L I N E  I M A G E  O F  N U R S I N G  W O R K S H O P

At this free virtual Image of Nursing workshop, we will share ideas about how
nursing students can have professional composure inside and outside of class and
clinical to better prepare for successful future RNs.
Discussion: Professional identity formation in nursing--how to be professional in
your career as a nurse starting as a nursing student—includes the 4 pillars of
professional identity formation in nursing: Values and ethics; knowledge; nurse as
leader; professional comportment; What's it's like to think, act and feel like a
professional nurse.

MacKenzie Simmons
Imprint Editor
Chair, Image of Nursing Committee

DATE & TIME: THURSDAY, AUG 17, 2023
7:00PM- 8:00PM EDT

REGISTER AT
 HTTPS://US02WEB.ZOOM.US/MEETING/REGISTER/TZAKD-UGPJ4OE9BZHQUL-YCKIV9LANEMRSRE#/REGISTRATION


